
Boundary Learning Together – BLT 

Please read your book at home, at least three times 
a week and bring it to school each day so adults in 
school can also read with pupils. We enjoy reading a 
range of books in school and it is important to carry 
this on at home. Please remember to record your 
reading in your reading diary and ask a parent to 
sign it. 

Your new topic based half termly BLT has been sent 
home today, it can also be found on the school 
website. You will be able to access the Year 3 
spellings on the website too. 

http://www.boundaryschool.co.uk/year-3/ 

All of your child’s user names and passwords have 
been sent out and are attached to their reading book 
so please encourage them to login at home and 
practice on the sites provided.  

 

How you can help your 
child at home: 

• Practise spellings on 
Spelling Shed. 

• Top Marks Hit The Button 
is a great website for 
practising number bonds 
and times tables.  

• Read with your child at 
least 3 times a week. 

• Practise telling the time 
with your child. 

• Recognise numbers, 
shapes, words in everyday 
life, reading 
labels/packaging and 
recipes together.  

• Helping them get to school 
every day and on time- 

Attendance is key to 
great learning! 
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Don’t forget – wear full school uniform, including your Always 
badge, everyday and have your home reading book with you. 

All of the teachers look forward to supporting you with 
your learning this half term. You need to make sure you 
are in the right place, at the right time with the right 
equipment. We need you to help yourselves too by 
completing homework, using online resources such as 
MyMaths and Spelling Shed to practise.  

PE 

PE sessions will be on a Tuesday and Thursday so please 
make sure you have a full PE kit in your locker on those 
days. We ask you leave it in school in case this changes. 
Please remember that earrings can’t be worn for PE and 
plasters can’t be used to cover earrings up.  


